Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett's
Spider Crazy Kindergarteners

October 26, 2018

Important Dates

Wednesday, October 31

School-Wide Halloween
Costume Parade — 8:45am
Costumes are welcome! Please

leave scary masks and weapons at
home. Your child can wear clothes
under their costume or bring clothes

SPIDER DAY 1S HERE!! What a creepy, crawly, spidery day
we had. Thank you so much to all the parents who were able
to volunteer, help with supplies and celebrate our annual
Spider Day with us. Our activities, decorations, and yummy
treats helped to make Spider Day a HUGE success!

to change into after the parade. Second Grade Penny Drive - Thank you to those who have
brought in bottles of pennies already! If you find more
pennies, you can put them in the small container or bag and
bring them in to our class to help benefit our community. We

Tuesday, November 6
Election Day — We have schoaol!
If you are over 18 years old,

don't forget to vote! will count them in our class and bring them to Second Grade.
Monday. November 12 What's Happening in our Classroom?
No School / Teacher Workday We've been working in our three (3) groups this week. In

Language Arts, we are reading books and sending them home
in our special pouches in the green folder. Thank you for

SO 2adl s L reading with your children and returning the books each day.

Stone Soup Celebration. In Math, we are reviewing numbers, 10-blocks, and we've
More details to follow. started looking at signs such as the plus sign (+) and the
B

equals sign (=) and adding numbers together.

The only thing to fear is A Message from Head of Lower School
fear itself... While we encourage Lower School parents to take an

terest in the education of their children, if you would like
to visit your child’s classes, please arrange such a visit
with Patty Estes, our Head of Lower School. Parents
may not visit Middle and Upper School classes,

And spiders. ©

Happy Halloween!

Thanksgiving break begins Wednesday, November 21 at 11:45am and school resumes
Tuesday, November 27. If you plan on leaving early for the holiday, please let us know.

Sylvia Raniella sraniella@fredericksburgacademy.org

Caroline Burnett cburnett@fredericksburgacademy.org




